
To Whom This Concerns, 

 

I would like to address this situation by offering my recommendations.   

 

Category 1 mitigation: 

 

a). Solar speed boards - I find this the best approach to addressing this issue as it will be a 

constant reminder to motorists who use this street especially when flashing if you are travelling 

too fast. 

 

b). Boulevard signs - I find choice "a" a better fit as I feel this will just be ignored. 

 

c). Centre yellow line - I find this a very poor choice as unfortunately motorists are permitted to 

park on both sides of the street which is VERY problematic in the warmer months and also 

winter weekends except this year due to Covid19.  I for one do not like weaving in and out 

between parked cars to let the other driver go through as there is only room enough for one car to 

pass when cars are parked on both sides of the road which I find a very poor choice to ever have 

enabled this.  Most streets are parking on one side only.  Cars would be constantly driving down 

the centre of the street over the yellow line creating a mockery not a visual queue due to parking 

on both sides of the street. 

 

I would like to see parking on one side of the street as this is a safer choice for homeowners 

especially when trying to back out of your driveway. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Christine Smith 

301 Flagstone Way 

 


